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13AZ RiderNew Year Bike & Car Show at Superstition HD
	 Superstition Harley-Davidson and the 
New Life Chapter of the Christian Mo-
torcyclists Association {CMA} hosted 
their 5th annual New Year Motorcycle & 
Car Show on Saturday January 13, 2024 
from 11a-4pm. 
	 The parking lot of Superstition HD, lo-
cated at 2910 W. Apache Trail in Apache 
Junction, was teeming with beautiful ve-
hicles ~ cars and bikes. It definitely ap-
peared that there were more motorcycles 
this year. A local car club, Seductive Car 
Club, embraces all customs ~ cars and 
bikes. It is a multi-generational organi-
zation that instills the love of customs 
in their young ones; which was demon-
strated by the presence of some pretty 
amazing looking custom bicycles as well. 
Overall, nearly 100 vehicles were on dis-
play. 
	 As my friend Pat Savage, host of ‘The 
Savage Roads’ biker adventure series, 

would say … my ‘crush of the day’ was 
a silver & white 1957 Jaguar Mark VIII. 
What a beauty ☺ {pic top right}
	 The oldest vehicles noted were a 1929 
Model A Ford, a 1949 H-D Chopper, and 
a 1920s high-wheeler bicycle. 
	 Music was provided by Potent Vibez.
There were some vendors and food trucks 
set up. One of the information booths was 
for an organization called StandForThe-
Silent.org which advocates & works to 
prevent bullying. It is a nationwide orga-
nization with an Arizona Chapter. There 
was a table full of raffle items, plus a sep-
arate drawing for a Las Vegas weekend 
getaway. 
	 The People’s Choice Motorcycle 
was the 2009 HD Softail owned by Pat-
rick Saiz of Seductive CC. The People’s 
Choice Car was Gary & Jackie Andrew’s 
1966 Chevy Nova. CMA’s members vot-
ed for their favorite Motorcycle and their 

Choice was a 1958 HD FLH owned by 
Pat Grieco of Seductive CC. Superstition 
HD reps voted for the dealership’s favor-
ite car and selected a 1959 Chevy Impala 
owned by Terry Rials. 
	 CMA’s mission includes providing 
outreach and support to the motorcycling 
community. This event benefits CMA’s 
Run For the Son programs. Monies raised 
go to local ministry efforts plus the Jesus 
Film Project, Missionary Ventures, and 
Global Christian Relief. To contact New 
Life CMA, send an email to cmanewli-
feaz@gmail.com To learn more about 
the Christian Motorcyclists Association 
you can also visit the website.
	 Thank you Matthew Kyle of New 
Life CMA for your help with this article.
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